 PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS
March 18, 2018
Birthdays and Anniversaries

Pat McBride, Carmella Mastrangelo and Bob Millette
Final Sunday Lenten Forum & Soup Lunch

Today in the Parish Hall

Our Lenten Forum this year will be based on The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe.  It will include segments of the movie and then discussions of each segment dealing with the theological as well as Lenten themes which appear.  Today is the last Forum and will be held in the Parish Hall 11:30-12:30. Our children are invited to join us for the movie and remain in the Parish Hall.  
Christian Education:  Godly Play students next class will be held on March 25th at 9:45am.
Weaving with God’s Promises class will be held next on March 25th.  
Easter Flowers
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If you would like to donate towards our Easter Flowers “in Memory of or Thanksgiving for”, please complete the yellow form and submit it to the office with your donation

by Sunday, March 25th (Palm Sunday)
Lower Merrimack Valley Collaborative (LMVC)

On Tuesday, March 20th, St. James in Groveland will host the final LMVC Lenten Soup Series.  The evening will begin at 6:30pm with a meal.  The video will feature The Rev. Elizabeth Edman – Prist and political strategist.  Topic will be on Playing Politics vs Incubating Justice:  Witnessing to The Queer Power of God.[image: image2.png]




